
Request for Feedback on Union Negotiation 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Recipient's Name] 

[Recipient's Title] 

[Organization/Union Name] 

[Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

As we continue to navigate through the recent union negotiations, we value the input and 

perspectives of all parties involved. In order to ensure that everyone's voice is heard and to 

improve our processes moving forward, we are requesting your feedback regarding the 

negotiation outcomes and your overall experience. 

Please take a moment to reflect on the following questions: 

• What aspects of the negotiation process did you find most effective? 

• Were there any challenges you would like to address? 

• Do you have any suggestions for future negotiations? 

Your feedback is vital to our ongoing efforts to create a collaborative and productive 

environment. We appreciate your time and thoughts on this matter. 

Thank you for your attention to this request. Please return your feedback by [Insert Deadline 

Date]. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Organization] 

[Your Contact Information] 


